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Please pass SB 1583 WITHOUT the -6 amendment. We don't need a task force to 

study whether or not we should prohibit individuals and school boards from banning 

books based on their own bigoted ideas about what others should or shouldn't be 

reading. The task force amendment is simply a last ditch effort by the minority party 

that WANTS to be able to ban books that disagree with their personal ideology. The 

freedom to read from an unbiased selection of reading material should be the right 

every child in Oregon.  


